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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Doc Hansen

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 4:20 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: FW: Acknowledgement Letter Kittitas County Material ID_21073

Attachments: AckLetterExp 2-15.pdf; AckLetterExp 2-15.pdf

 

 

Robert “Doc” Hansen 

Planning Official 

 

From: Weyl, Linda (COM) [mailto:linda.weyl@commerce.wa.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 3:55 PM 

To: Doc Hansen 
Subject: Acknowledgement Letter Kittitas County Material ID_21073 

 

Attached is the acknowledgement letter regarding:  Proposed amendment allow existing industrial 
uses to become conforming within Light Industrial Zoning and to permit cisterns to serve residential 
uses. Airports are not allowed in Light Industrial Zones which impedes airport activity. Potential 
draught from current weather conditions brings need for water delivery assurance. 
  
For more convenient and faster service please contact the Review Team at 
reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov  or call 360.725.4047 if you have any questions. 
  
Please retain this letter for your records. 
 
 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 



Dear Mr. Hansen:

Interim Director
Kittitas County
411 N Ruby Street Suite 2
Ellensburg, Washington  98926          

Thank you for sending the Washington State Department of Commerce (Commerce) the following materials 
as required under RCW 36.70A.106.  Please keep this letter as documentation that you have met this 
procedural requirement.

February 25, 2015

Doc Hansen

County of Kittitas - Proposed amendment allow existing industrial uses to become

conforming within Light Industrial Zoning and to permit cisterns to serve residential uses. Airports 

are not allowed in Light Industrial Zones which

impedes airport activity. Potential draught from current weather conditions brings need for water 

delivery assurance.  These materials were received on February 25, 2015 and processed with the 

material ID # 21073.  Expedited Review is requested under RCW 36.70A.106(3)(b).

If this submitted material is an adopted amendment, then please keep this letter as documentation that you 
have met the procedural requirement under RCW 36.70A.106.

If you have submitted this material as a draft amendment requesting expedited review, then we have 
forwarded a copy of this notice to other state agencies for expedited review and comment. If one or more 
state agencies indicate that they will be commenting, then Commerce will deny expedited review and the 
standard 60-day review period (from date received) will apply. Commerce will notify you by e-mail regarding 
of approval or denial of your expedited review request. If approved for expedited review, then final adoption 
may occur no earlier than fifteen calendar days after the original date of receipt by Commerce. Please 
remember to submit the final adopted amendment to Commerce within ten days of adoption.

If you have any questions, please contact Growth Management Services at reviewteam@commerce.wa.gov, 
or call Dave Andersen (509) 434-4491 or Paul Johnson (360) 725-3048.

Sincerely,

Review Team

Growth Management Services
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